
Announcement 

The Royal Thai Embassy in Astana 

No. lcl, /2565 

Recruitment Result for the Position of Assistant for Political, Diplomatic and 
Economic Affairs 

With reference to the Royal Thai Embassy's Announcement No. 
10/2565 dated 18 October B.E. 2565 (2022) regarding the shortlisted candidates 
for the position of assistant for political, diplomatic and economic affairs, the 
Royal Thai Embassy's recruitment committee has considered the qualifications 
of all candidates and wishes to announce the successful candidate as follows: 

Ms. Aigul Dospanova 

In this connection, the abovementioned candidate is requested to 
report to the Royal Thai Embassy on Tuesday, 1 November 2022, at 10.30 hrs. 
In the event that the candidate fails to be present without informing any reason, 
the Royal Thai Embassy reserves the rights to call upon the next candidate for 
taking up the position. 


